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Priorities 
​ Priority 1: Recruiting, Hiring, Coaching, and Retaining High Quality Teachers and Staff to Support Student 
Outcomes. 
 
We've opened applications for our summer internship program. This is a fantastic chance for students in relevant 
Career and Technical Education (CTE) fields to dive into the world of technology and gain valuable hands-on 
experience. 
 
As an intern, they’ll get exposure to a range of activities, including hardware repair, installation, and 
configuration, all while collaborating in a supportive team environment. This internship will run from June 2nd to 
July 31st. 
 

​ Priority 4: Planning, Preparing, and Maintaining Facilities and Environments for Learning. 

As our district expands, we're proactively investigating alternative VOIP phone solutions. Our current provider's 
pricing structure, which scales with each new full-time equivalent (FTE) requiring a phone line, is becoming 
increasingly expensive. To support our continued growth in a cost-effective manner, we're exploring a licensing 
model with a fixed annual fee that includes unlimited extensions. This approach would allow us to scale our 
communications without the exponential increase in our phone bill. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


